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NOMINATIONS FOR BO.ARD MEMBERS 

The committee on committees is very pleased to P.resent the following nominations to 
the parish for consideration at the May 23 meeting: 

Officers: 
President 
Vice President 
Secretary 
Treasurer 

Committee Chairmen: 

Program 
Finance 
Religious Education 
Social Action 
Ministerial Relations 
Long Range Planning 

Marvin Woerpel 
Ted Peters 
Mona.Birong 
Roland Parrish 

Boris Frank 
Bob Siegfried 
Norma Magnuson 
Jane Hammatt 
Mark McElreath 
Bob Koehl 

ANNUAL MEETING 

The Annual Meeting of the Prairie Society will be held on Sunday, May 23 !) at Ted and 
Rebecca Clark's homs , .1134 Waban Hill at 7:30 p.m, The main business to be considered 
at that meeeting Trlll be the election of officers to the Board of Directors and of 

the three members of the Committee on Committees. The membership will also be asked 
to consider recorrrrnendations presented by the board, concerning housing for the Society 
for next year. All members and friends of Prairie Society are urged to attend. We will 
attempt to get business taken care of quickly,leaving time for socializing. As in the 
past, the cost of refreshments will be met by small contributions from those attendmg. 

CHARLES EDDIS TO VISIT PRAIRIE SOCIETY 

In order to give us the OP.tion of retaining a minister in the future, we had 
set for ourselves a goal of a moderate growth in membership. It has been a cause of 
recent serious concern that this goal is not being met.· A close friend of Dave's, 
Charles Eddis, minist$r of the Evanston Unitarian Church, has been in fellowships 
with similar problems twice in his career, and has seen the problems solved. He 
offered to Dave to spend three days with us to make his experience available to us. 

The Ministerial Relations committee has suggested, and the board has approved, 
that we take him up on his off er. He has agreed to come on Sunday 

9 
May 23, the day 

of the Annual Meeting. Monday and Tuesday we will have topical meetings and Tuesday 
evening a meeting-party. We hope to have wide participation by interested members and friends. 


